
Dear Steina Vasulka,

13 0 RIO
CINE

FESTIVAL
24 A 31 DE JULHO 97

We are very glad to inform you that 13o Rio Cine Festival was a great sucess . For a week we
had video,electronic arts, film and tv screenings taking place in differents spots in Rio de
Janeiro . Promoting meetings,discussions and also increasing the audiovisual scene in our city .

We would like to tell you that all this could not have happened without you cooperation . We
thank you very much for your participation in our event .

We are sending your tapes back, as well as our cathalog . We hope we can count again with
your participation next year and continue this important work.

Best regards,

n
Electronic Art Coordinator

	

Assistant

Rio de Janeiro, 05/08/97

Ana Cecilia Pacheco
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